
5. YOUTH VENUES IN WELLINGTON AND PAPANUI 
 

The Community Development Adviser reported to the Board on his recent visit to Wellington to look at youth 
venues with a view towards the establishment of a youth venue in Papanui. 

 
       The Board decided that the Community Advocate report to the next meeting of the Board on the current situation 

regarding the “Youth House” in Sawyers Arms Road, and the future needs for a youth facility in the Northlands 
area. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


